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Dear Parent and Student

Congratulations go to:

¢ The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award:
Isla Deeming-Bacon 8C

e The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Silver Merit Award:
Haydn Jacklin 8C

e The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:
Connor Nellist 9C Amelia Beaumont-Heyes 9S Genevieve Campbell-Owen 9T
Ebony Ball 10C Isaac Brindle 10S Liam Saunders 10T
Ebenezer Teklit 10T

e The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award:

Stacy Mawer Capellan 7S Emilia Murray 7S Montgomery Unsworth 7T
Jessica Whitehouse 7T Liam Smith 8C Haider Qureshi 8C

Sonia Wegorkiewicz 8C Omar Albadry 8S Oscar Roberts-Doré 8T
Hannah Salway-Terry 8T Daisy Storr 8T Gabriel White 8T

e The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:

Peter Ellerby 9C Sebastian Hextall 9C Caiden Nutland 9C
Imogen Storr 95 Nawal Al-Qafaji 9T Harrison Dee 9T
Antonia Bascoveanu 10C Samuel Doore 10S Megan Jackson-Jones 12T

e The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Platinum Merit Award:
Bella Bailey 7C Emmy Baker 7C Zachary Lowes 8T

e The following pupils who have attained Subject Leader’'s Commendations:
Business Studies Sophie Cooksey 9C
Mathematics Farrah Cammack 7C Dominic White 9S

Cricket at QEGS has always been a popular sport, this year we have seen increased numbers at traini
higher participation rates in interhouse cricket matches. In turn, this has transferred into a greater amo \\%‘ — }ﬂ
of success in school fixtures! In addition to attending school training sessions on a Monday and Tuesday -‘ i’
lunch, and the after-school session on Monday’s, we strongly recommend that any student with an interest —
in cricket, looks to join a local cricket club - Alford Cricket Club are keen for any juniors no matter their, I _% E
experience or confidence, to join their club - if students would like any advice on joining a club, please see S—

e— T
Mr Stone. t"l 3




Interhouse Cricket: Houses in Lower School are at the midway point of their competition with Spanning and
Travers playing today Tuesday 25 June. The games so far have been even contests and it has been great to
see so many students taking part. Year 9 and 10 competitions will start on Monday 8 July.

U13 League Cricket: The Year 8 team were crowned champions of the area league after wins versus John
Spendluffe Technology College and Banovallum. Securing a win at Boston Cricket Club on Monday 24 June
against Caistor Grammar School, in the County semi-final. In an incredible match the team chased 124 runs
to win scoring a boundary with one run and one wicket to spare. A special mention must go to the U13
Captain, Rowan Smith 8S, for scoring an unbeaten half century. The team will now play the south of the
county champions and the Lincolnshire final on Wednesday 3 July.

U15 League Cricket: Last Thursday the Year 10 team beat Boston Grammar School in the league decider at
the Alford Cricket Club. This means that the team have now qualified for the semi-final which will be played
at Boston Cricket Club on Wednesday 26 June.

Following on from our notification about changes to the way school uniform is procured, links to Nationwide
School Uniforms in Spilsby, Co-Jo’s in Louth and our online shop (whilst stocks last) as well as our updated
school uniform policy, can be found by visiting the Queen Elizabeth’s Grammar, Alford website, clicking on
Uniform under the Information section.

Dates for your diary:

Open Evening is on Tuesday 2 July, from 5.30 pm to 8.30 pm.
Summer Celebration is on Wednesday 17 July at 7.00 pm.
Summer Fayre is on Friday 19 July from 2.00 pm to 3.40 pm.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: From Monday 1 July, Norbury House and the surrounding area, will be out of bounds
to staff and students, due to a new roof being installed. The whole building and the surrounding area will be
in a compound and out of bounds. This will mean that you will NOT be able to park, enter the building or the
surrounding area from 1 July until further notice. We strongly advise staff and students to clear their
belongings from lockers or any of the rooms by Friday 28 June.
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Headteacher
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